From: Debi kicc

Sent: 11 February 2019 20:04
To: Planning Policy South
Subject: Individual response to SODC planning about the local plan 2034

Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing with reference to STRAT 12 Northfield. | am writing to object to the inclusion of Northfield housing site in the local plan 2034 because
e | have never been consulted about this at any earlier stage in the development of this local plan.
e ltisimportant to keep this land open as it separates the village of Horspath from the industrial zone of Cowley | do not want Horspath to a suburb of Cowley.
e |love the beautiful views and the direct access to it on foot from the village. Putting the Northfield housing estate on this part of the green belt would harm the
landscape and rural environment and my enjoyment of it.
Furthermore, large areas of the site are too frequently flooded with surface water to be used for housing.
The Northfield estate of 1800 homes would inevitably increase noise, air and light pollution which are the very reasons why many people choose to live in a village rather
than town.

In conclusion | request that Northfield is completely taken out of the local plan 2034, | do not find it legally compliant or sound.
| wish to be added to the database so that | receive further information about local plan 2034. | also request that this email is acknowledged by SODC.

Regards

Mrs Deborah Kidd
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